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Hispanic Heritage Month
Each year, Americans observe National Hispanic Heritage Month from September 15 to 
October 15, by celebrating the histories, cultures and contributions of American citizens 
whose ancestors came from Spain, Mexico, the Caribbean and Central and South America.

The observation started in 1968 as Hispanic Heritage Week under President Lyndon Johnson 
and was expanded by President Ronald Reagan in 1988 to cover a 30-day period starting on 
September 15 and ending on October 15. It was enacted into law on August 17, 1988, on the 
approval of Public Law 100-402.

The day of September 15 is significant because it is the anniversary of independence for 
Latin American countries Costa Rica, El Salvador, Guatemala, Honduras and Nicaragua. 

Source: www.hispanicheritagemonth.gov



October 27th

FoodCorps Event
Honoring and Highlighting the

Food Services and Wellness Staff



Special Board Meetings. Study Sessions
October 13 Study Session: Expanded Learning Opportunities Program (ELOP)

October 15 Regular Board Meeting

January 12 Study Session: Declining Enrollment

January 19 Regular Board Meeting

January 26 Superintendent Evaluation (facilitated by Gary Rutherford)

February 2 Regular Board Meeting

February 9 Study Session: Board Norms and Self Evaluation Tool

February 16 Regular Board Meeting


